

12th December 2023

Dear Parents/carers

## **Re: Butterfly Class**

As many of you are aware Miss Bass is currently absent from school. She is very unwell and is currently in hospital. Mrs Williams will be teaching Butterfly Class until the end of term.

We would like to wish Miss Bass a speedy recovery and we look forward to welcoming her back when she feels better. We will of course keep you updated.



Mrs Williams has the Butterfly Class email account information and will respond to your queries accordingly.

Yours sincerely

## T Skeggs

TERESA SKEGGS
Executive Headteacher.

Headteacher: Mrs T Skeggs Deputy Headteacher: Mrs J Massey

Peartree Spring Primary School, Hydean Way, Stevenage, Herts, SG2 9GG

Telephone: 01438 233900 Fax: 01438 233901

Email: admin@peartreespring.herts.sch.uk Website: www.peartreespringjm.herts.sch.uk



































